## Hall of Honor Committee – CPRS District 2 Minutes of April 22, 2014 District Office – MORPD

- 1. Chair Barry Trute called the meeting to order at 1:30pm. Committee members present included Terry Jewell, Judy Quattrin, Barbara Wackford, Harry Halverstadt, Tom Hellman and Jack Harrison.
- 2. Approval of March 18, 2014 minutes, as mailed (MSU: Halverstadt/Quattrin)
- 3. Brochure for the 2015 HOH Awards was distributed by Barbara and will be sent out to District 2 mailing list in May and again in July (e-mail). The letter of intent for awards are targeted for August and the application deadline will be September.
- 4. Committee members discussed the 2014 Awards Banquet and were generally very pleased with the event. One area for improvement will be to have both white and red wine available and insure that volunteer servers receive some training. Another suggestion was to allow HOH award recipients to use our logo if approved by the Committee. The silent auction was successful and will again provide funds for scholarships. Financial results for the banquet should be ready for the May 20, 2014 HOH Committee meeting.
- 5. Prospective new HOH committee members was discussed and Barry was authorized to invite certain individuals to join the Committee.
- 5. Next meeting will be May 20, 2014 at 1:30pm (same location)

The meeting was adjourned at 3pm

Respectfully submitted: Jack Harrison, Recording Secretary